
PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE 
TOWN OF MANCHESTER 

 
 

Per the Town of Manchester Selectboard, effective Monday, June 8, 2020, in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in order to protect public health, all 
establishments located in the Town of Manchester and Village of Manchester that 
invite the public into their premises for the purpose of transacting business, ​shall 
require both staff and customers (or visitors) to wear cloth face coverings or face 
shields over their nose and mouth while inside the building of the establishment. 
 

Exceptions:  
 

● Cloth face coverings or face shields are not required to be worn by any employee 
during the time they are eating or exercising, and cloth face coverings or face shields 
are not required to be worn by any customer (visitor) during the time they are eating 
or exercising.  

● Employees in a private room, such as an office, inside a building that is not 
otherwise occupied by another employee or customers (visitors) may abstain from 
wearing a face covering while alone in that private room. 

● Cloth face coverings should not be placed on young children under age 5; anyone 
who has trouble breathing; or anyone who is unconscious, incapacitated or otherwise 
unable to remove the mask without assistance.  


